Hello, my name is Desma Ross, I am on the waiting list to get my permit. This is my first time applying for mobile food vending license, which is called supervisory license and a new permit type associated with the supervisory license. I have a passion for food but healthy foods which we need. During the Covid-19 pandemic seeing so many people lost their lives, I know I had to get involved with food vending mobile truck. The permit will give me a better opportunity to not only to make a difference in the community but promote healthy eating and to establish myself, in my own business and take care of my family. I am looking forward to receiving my permit.
